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Extension of Provisional Premises Licence Thomson's of Tranent

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam
We have contacted Building Control this morning to request an extension to Building Warrant 17 /OOI37 /DW.I would
like to request an extension to the Provisional Premises Licence to make sure all relevant outstanding Building

Control lssues can be resolved and a Permanent License granted.

Regards

Susan

Sent from my iPad
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Date: 4 June 2024

Paftnership of George Thomson and Susan Thomson
Thomson's of Tranent
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Carlo Grilli
CLERK OF THE LiCENSING BOARD

John Muir House
Haddington
East Lothian
EH41 3HA
I icensing @eastlothian, gov. u k

Dear Mr & Mrs Thomson

As Clerk to the Licensing Board I was in recent discussions with Building
Standards Colleagues regarding provisional licence applications which are
awaiting Building Warrants and noted that your Provisional Licence is still
outstanding. Please note that I have not discussed in detail your application
and would advise that you should be in contact with Building Standards to
progress this.

I would point out that the legislation provides that the Board shall only extend
provisional licenses in situations whereby:

"That matter ís that-

(a)completion of the construction or conversion of the premises to which the

licence relates has been delayed, and

(b)the delay has.been cauSed by factors outwith the premises licence holder's

control."

It would clearly be best for all involved if the Building Warrant for the premises
could be issued and should you require any assistance from licensing the
licensing team would be happy to help.

Clerk to the Licensing Board

Email licensìng@eastlothian.qov.uk

eastlothian.gov. uk
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